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NOTES 

1. The purpose of this motion is to change the Club’s Financial Year 

 from April-March to January-December.   According to our current 

 Constitution, only a General Meeting can authorize this.   (The 

 change will not affect the current April-March Membership Year.) 

2. A request to hold this EGM has been signed by at least 20 Club 

 members, as required by the Constitution for it to take place. 

3. It is anticipated that this motion, of a simply technical kind, will be 

 non-controversial, and that play for the afternoon bridge session 

 will be able to commence promptly at 1.30pm. 

 

Michael Metcalf, Chairman 

 

The following motion will be proposed and voted on: 

This EGM resolves (i) that the current Financial Year will end on 

December 31st 2018, pending the adoption of a revised Constitution, 

and (ii) that references to March 31st in the existing Constitution 

should be amended to read December 31st. 

 


